
 

 Your Invitation to visit the new  

David Nieper Academy 
 

OPEN EVENING  
Tuesday 19th June 2018 – 5.30-7.00pm 

 
On Tuesday 19th June, the David Nieper Academy will be holding an Open Evening to give 

Year 4 & 5 students and the wider community the opportunity to visit this fantastic new 

school. 

The evening will include: 

• Interactive subject displays  

• Tours of the school by current students  

• Refreshments  

• Presentations by Headteacher (6pm & 6.30pm) Main Hall 

 

The new David Nieper Academy is one of Derbyshire’s most ambitious and innovative 

schools. In September 2016 our school started a new chapter with a new name, a new 

sponsor, a brand new £15 million school building and a smart new uniform subsidised by our 

sponsor, with parents only required to make a £15 contribution. 

 

Our Sixth Form opened in September 2017, giving our 16+ students the opportunity to take a 

business focused qualification which has the potential to open doors in a variety of career 

paths. 

 

We look forward to welcoming you. 

Dr Kathryn Hobbs, Headteacher 

 

COME AND SEE FOR YOURSELF! 

 
Visit www.davidnieper.academy 

T: 01773 832331 

E: info@davidnieper.academy  

 

http://www.davidnieper.academy/
mailto:info@davidnieper.academy

